Shalom Friends,

As many of you are already aware, Nassau County Executive Laura Curran announced that all Nassau County schools will be closed for two weeks beginning Monday, March 16th.  Port Washington Union Free School District
will officially be closed until March  28th.  In following with our previously communicated protocols, the following closures apply to TBI.

Entire Congregation
All services, events, meetings, and learning are canceled through Sunday, March 29th.  

The TBI staff will remain available during this extended closure.  Please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Seldin by phone (516) 767-1708 or e-mail cseldin@tbiport.org.

Please contact Rabbi Mishkin directly regarding any life cycle events which occur during this time (516) 574-1502.

Preschool
Closed through Friday, March 27th.

Religious School
Closed through Sunday, March 29th.  
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